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Investing in your gas supply

Work has begun preparing the area 
behind St Patrick’s RC Church ahead of 
the construction of the new pipeline 
across the River Clyde, which includes 
clearing the area and setting up a small 
site compound with offices and storage.

The Horizontal Directional Drilling (HDD) 
is due to begin at the end of May. Prior to 
this, a sleeve will be installed to support 
the drill entry. The work to install the 
sleeve will unavoidably generate some 
noise and we have been working closely 
with our contractor, J Murphy & Sons Ltd 
to reduce the level of disturbance as 
much as possible.

To minimise noise pollution, a barrier will 
be erected around the perimeter of the 
working area to form a physical barrier 
between the work site and the residences 
on Lusset Road and St Patrick’s RC 
Church Presbytery to deflect noise 
upwards, away from the properties. In 
addition, acoustic barriers will be placed 
in close proximity around the equipment 
to abate the noise further. Noise levels 
will be checked throughout the project by 
both SGN and the contractor.

St Patrick’s RC Church 

The installation of the sleeve and the 
HDD will be carried out Monday to 
Friday between the hours of 8am and 
6pm, and not during daily mass or 
other church services. Some work may 
be required at the weekend, between 
these hours. Following the HDD, the 
operation to pull in the pipeline requires 
24 hour working.

Depending on the actual conditions 
encountered, the installation of the 
sleeve is likely to take around one 
month to install, with a further two and 
a half months for the HDD.

During this period, the shaft for the 
crossing below Kilpatrick Railway 
Station will also be prepared. This work 
will also take place Monday to Friday 
between the hours of 8am and 6pm, 
although some work may be required at 
the weekend, between these hours. The 
installation of the tunnel below the 
station may require 24 hour working.

St Patrick’s RC Church 
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For further information, please visit: 
sgn.co.uk/roadworks/Erskine-Bridge

To receive project updates, visit: 
smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SGNErskineBridge

If you have any specific enquiries about this project, please call 
our project liaison officer on 01506 856 633 during office hours 
(8am-4pm) or 0800 912 1700 outwith these hours.

This is due to take place in June and July. This work will also take place 
Monday to Friday between the hours of 8am and 6pm, although some work 
may be required at the weekend, between these hours. 

The installation of the tunnel below the station may require 24 hour working.
The construction of the shaft is due to be carried out in June and the 
tunnelling programmed for July and August. Once again, every effort will be 
made to minimise noise pollution by ourselves and our contractor.

SGN and J Murphy & Sons Ltd apologise for the inconvenience this may cause.

Lusset Park
Lusset Park will be closed 
from 16 April 2018 for the 
construction of the new 
pipeline. After the site is 
set up and prepared, as 
with the work behind St 
Patrick’s RC Church, work 
will begin to construct 
the shaft for the tunnel 
below Kilpatrick Railway 
Station. Lusset Park football pitch
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